
HB 430 -- Employer-Paid Medical Costs in the Experience Rating Plan
of Workers' Compensation Insurance

Sponsor: Schatz

Currently, the uniform experience rating plan of workers'
compensation insurance must prohibit an adjustment to the
experience modification of an employer if the total medical cost
does not exceed $1,000, the employer pays all of the medical costs,
there is no lost time from the employment with specified
exceptions, and no claim is filed. This bill changes the medical
cost amount to if it does not exceed 20% of the current split point
of primary and excess losses under the uniform experience rating
plan.


